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August 19, 2013 

 

 

 

Darren Donovan 

Aroostook Arboriculture Inc. 

PO Box 402 

Presque Isle, ME 04769 

 

Dear Mr. Donovan: 

 

This letter will serve as your Chapter 22 variance permit for your 2013 Roadside Brush Control Program 

in the towns of T14 R6, Farmington, Greenwood and Bridgton.  Your permit is based upon your company 

adhering to the precautions listed in Section X of your 2013 application. Also, please ensure that all 

products are registered for use in Maine 

 

We will be notifying the Board at their September 6, 2013 meeting that this permit has been issued.  If 

you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact me at 287-2731. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Henry Jennings 

Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 


